
SOL RABKIN 
318 LEXINGTON AVENUE • SUITE 900 

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10016 

MURRAY HILL 9-7400 

July 22, 1968 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or . 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 

Dear Harold, 

Thank you for your note of July 17. I am turning it over to 
Gus Finger who is our director of Fact-Finding and he will be 
in touch with you if he finds that there is any basis for 
follow up on your offer. 

As to your last full paragraph, I must confess I don't know who 
Canyon is and I don't kho* what you are referring to when you 
talk about withdrawal of Oswald in New Orleans. 

I hope you and Lil are in good health and that everything is 
going exactly as you wish. 

Sincerely, 

Sol Rabkin 
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